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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Anthony Helbling <helbling@wilsonconst.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 4:06 PM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
Very bad legislation - will continue us down the path of bad business climate and cause business to leave Oregon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anthony Helbling 
30842 S Needy Rd 
Canby, OR 97013 
helbling@wilsonconst.com 
 


